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05.07.2023 

 

 

NOTICE  
 

 

The 56th AGM of the members of the Ernakulam Branch of 

SICASA of ICAI will be held at 5.30 pm on Friday, 28th July, 2023 

at ICAI Bhawan, Ernakulam. The Notice and Annual Report will be 

hosted on the website of the Ernakulam Branch of Southern India 

Chartered Accountants Students’ Association 

[www.sicasaernakulam.in]. The notice of the meeting will also be 

displayed on the Notice Board at the premises of Ernakulam 

Branch of the Southern India Regional Council of the Institute of 

Chartered Accountants of India. 

 

Students desirous of having a hardcopy of the aforesaid 

documents may email/write with their full details and Student 

Registration Number to Ms. Saikripa, Secretary, Ernakulam 

Branch of SICASA, ‘ICAI Bhawan’, Diwan’s Road, Ernakulam, 

Kochi- 682016 (email ernakulam@icai.org) on or before the 18th 

of July 2023. 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Saikripa,  

Secretary,  

Ernakulam Branch of SICASA  
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